
Public Meeting Annoucement 
Our November Public Meeting will be held on Tuesday , November 16th, 2021 at the Don Owens 
Center on the Heritage Discovery Campus located at 100 Lee Street in the City of  Buffalo. The build-
ing is located between Elk Street and South Park Avenue. It is easily accessible from the Thruway. Just 
use the Smith Street exit off  the 190. Turn South on Smith, at Elk St turn left, then right on Lee St.  
Pull through the gate into the building parking lot.  Use the rear entrance. There is ample free parking 
and the meeting which starts at 6:00pm, is open to the general public. We will observe current County 
COVID protocol. You must be fully vaccinated and we kindly ask that you wear a mask while in the 
building. 

Our program will be presented by Society Member Geno Dailey covering a cross-country Amtrak trip 
he completed last month and will feature 
photos and commentary covering trips on 
six Amtrak trains including the Lake Shore 
Limited, Capitol Limited, Southwest Chief  
(2x), City Of  New Orleans, and the Sunset 
Limited.  Among the highlights will be vis-
its to Cedar Point Amusement Park, Rail-
fanning At Chicago’s Roosevelt Road, A 
visit to the new La Plata Lookout Point 
Park that’s under construction in Silver 
Rails Country in La Plata, MO (that will 
also be the new home of  the Exhibition 
Of  Amtrak History) as well as a visit to a 
cosmetically restored former Santa Fe 
EMD SD40 in Marceline, MO.  We will also do some Southern California railfanning in Fullerton, San 
Clemente and Del Mar.  This was one absolutely incredible journey through our beautiful country that 
you won’t want to miss!  

Amtrak’s City Of New Orleans taking a break at Memphis, TN on 
Friday, October 22nd, 2021  

40th Annual WNYRHS Toy & Train Show 

The show is on for this coming weekend, Saturday & Sunday, November 20th & 21st. According to 
Show Chairman Art Toale there are currently 350 tables sold. Five layouts- 2H-O. 1N, 1O and 1S have 
committed to set up and Queen City Amusements will be there with their carnival layout. Williamsville 
L.V. depot is ready to go with the ever popular basket raffle. Speakers and demonstrators are lined up 
for both days of  the event.  

As always, volunteers are needed to take tickets, staff  the Society tables and help with set up and tear 
down the tables.  If  you can help out, even if  it is for just a couple of  hours, call Art Toale at 716-837-
1791. 

On the December 1st, a full Railway Flyer, detailing the happenings of  the past year is going to the 
printers. It has been a strange, yet productive year as we navigate the new “normal.”  Remember, it is 
also time to renew dues for 2021 and a special mailing will be sent to all members as well. 
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